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• LES teachers worked very hard to provide intentional and engaging work for our students 
during this time away from school.  All students received four NTI packets during our NTI 
days.  

• Distribution #1- Green folders – (Days #1-10) – 94% returned 
• Distribution #2 - Yellow folders – (Days #11 – 20) – 89% returned  
• Distrubution #3 - Red folders – (Days #21-30) – 79% returned  
• Distribution #4 - Folders geared toward continued summer learning – Not to be turned in 

 
 

• During our NTI days, certified teachers at Lincoln interacted with students via phone, 
video conferencing, etc. Using the data submitted by LES certified teachers and 
administrators, the weekly participation rates are:  

 Week 1 – 98% participation rate 
 Week 2 – 93% participation rate  
 Week 3 – 99% participation rate  
 Week 4 – 96% participation rate  
 Week 5 – 98% participation rate  
 Week 6 – 99% participation rate  

Total NTI Participation Rate - 97.1%  
 
 

• Classified staff members have stayed involved and active by supporting staff and students 
during these most uncertain times.  They made learning games, prepared packet 
materials, assisted with food deliveries, supported their collaborating teachers, helped 
deliver items to students’ homes, etc.   

 
• To keep our school community united we have held:  

o Lincoln Staff Car Parades – held on April 2nd AND May 13th  
o Virtual Spirit Week – held the week of April 13th  
o Facebook posts to showcase our students’ hard work 
o Virtual Book Fair with Scholastic – April 27th – May 10th  
o Teacher and Staff Appreciation Card Collection – week of May 11th  
o Letter Writing Campaign encouraging students to write letters to their friends, 

loved ones, and/or teachers  
 

• Students received special goodies throughout this NTI time also:  
• Books!!  - Every student received new trade/chapter books – Reading grant & student 

funds  
• Easter Egg bags – Donated by Dayton Civic Club  
• Sidewalk Chalk – Donated by Dayton Board of Education  
• Goodie bags delivered by LES teachers – Student Activity Fundraisers funds 


